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Catchment Sensitive Farming 
Update- Spring 2023 

• Jasmine Pearson (South Hams CSFA) has been working across 
South Devon to provide free, confidential advice for farmers. 

• Vicky Herbert is the new CSFA for the Teign and the upper 
Dart. Jasmine will still lead on all cases for the next 6 months. 

• Key priorities this year: 
➢ Excluding stock from watercourses due to Faecal Indicator Organism 

pollution pressure across South Devon.
➢ Supporting upgrades to yard infrastructure to stop runoff and support 

better air quality.
➢ Supporting with better nutrient management and storage of slurry in 

particular with new ‘Slurry Investment Grant’ available. 

• Will be very busy from March-August supporting with 
Countryside Stewardship Mid-Tier.
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Seeking CSF support

1. Fill in the support for 
request form (for any 

support please) 

2. Send your form or 
any enquiries to:

Catchment Sensitive Farming: advice for farmers and land managers - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/catchment-sensitive-farming-reduce-agricultural-water-pollution
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